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NRC'S ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON NUCLEAR WASTE
TO MEET DECEMBER 20 IN BETHESDA, MD.

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission's Advisory Committee on
Nuclear Waste (ACNW) has scheduled a meeting December 20 in
Bethesda, Maryland.

The meeting, which is open to the public, will be held in
Room P-422, 7920 Norfolk Avenue.

Committee discussions, from 3:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m., will
include preparation for its periodic meeting with the NRC
Commissioners, scheduled for December 21 at NRC headquarters,
11555 Rockville Pike. At its December 20 meeting, the committee
will also discuss proposed activities and future meeting agendas.

(ACNW schedules are subject to change. Anyone planning to
attend should confirm the schedule the day before the meeting by
calling 301/492-4516.)
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